
LANCASTER PISTOL & RIFLE CLUB  

                                   P.O. BOX 2402                              LANCASTER, OHIO 43130  

  
Meetings: The September Club meeting will be on Monday, October 9th at Fat Cats Pizza in Lancaster, 

1448 Ety Rd. starting at 7:30. The Executive Committee will meet at Pacers, 7:00 on October 2nd.  
  

Per the bylaws, we have no contested offices and no ballots will be sent out.  

    

Pistol league is shooting Thursday nights starting 7:00 – 9:00.   

Matches at the Range: A. Pistol NRA 1800 Matches: Saturday’s starting 

at 9:00 - October7.   

  
Electrical work at the Club is done. We have installed new switches in the Pistol House so we can stop 

using circuit breakers as switches. All the switches you need will be right inside the door. Power has also 

been restored to the rifle house. There is some fine tuning left to complete, but should not impact range 

availability.  
  
CLUB PICNIC: September 30th.  

Attention All Lancaster Pistol and Rifle Club Members… There’s going to be a Club Picnic!  

A club "family" picnic will be held at the club gun range, on Saturday September 30, 2017. The 

event will begin at 11:00am, and end at 4:00pm.  

The LPRC will be providing hot dogs, hamburgers, garnish (buns, lettuce, tomato, onion, cheese, 

catsup/mayo), and drinks (soda and bottled water). Paper plates and paper towels will also be 

furnished. Tables will be made available, but members will be required to bring their own camp 

chairs, any special dietary needs (such as special sugar-free drinks/food), or any other food you 

wish to have (beans, salad, etc.) If you have a special family game you would like to bring to the 

event, please do so. It will only make it more fun to attend.  
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This is a FAMILY EVENT! That being said, there are plans to be made where the quantity of 

members planning to attend is required. This is so that we know how much food/items to purchase 

for the event. It is therefore requested that an RSVP of no later than September 11, 2017 be made 

for all those planning to attend. Please be prompt, as we want EVERYONE to have a great time.  

Please send your RSVP to the following address:   pioneers1880@yahoo.com  

As with any event, it will also be important to prepare the range and clubhouse for this activity. A 

work party will be required to make sure the event is pleasant for those that are not used to the 

club environment (wives/children). We will be asking for work party volunteers during the 

September meeting, and we hope the response is positive.  

The picnic will be a great opportunity for us to better get to know each other, and have a great 

time doing it. The LPRC Picnic Committee looks forward to hearing from you soon, and seeing you 

all at the picnic!  

Regards,  

LPRC Picnic Committee  

  

  


